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Subject: FW: League of California Cities - Housing Working Group

From: Nancy Smith

Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2019 3:27 PM

To: Jennifer Nunez <JNunez@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Subject: Fwd: League of California Cities - Housing Working Group

From: Jason Rhine <jrhine@cacities.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 3:10:44 PM

To: Jason Rhine <jrhine@cacities.org>

Cc: Johnnie Pifia <jpina@cacities.org>

Subject: League of California Cities - Housing Working Group

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.

Congratulations on your recent appointment to serve on the League’s Housing, Community and Economic Development

Policy Committee (HCED). We have a very exciting year ahead of us. In an effort to be fully prepared for the 2020

Legislative Session, we are forming a Housing Working Group, which is made up of a subset of HCED members. You have

been selected to serve on the working group. If you would like to participate, please let me know as soon as possible.

The Working Group will meet periodically throughout the year as needed. All meetings will be conducted over WebEx

and our conference call in line. The first meeting is scheduled for November 19" from 10am-12pm. You will receive all

of the necessary call in information next week. Thank you very much for taking part in this very important working

group.

Jason Rhine

Acting Legislative Director

League of California Cities
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